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There are difficulties that can arise in making sure
that Aboriginal children in care and family law
proceedings can learn and enjoy their culture.
Culture is ontological, and must be an everyday lived
experience. The speakers will explore ways to ensure
that Aboriginal children in care and family law
proceedings are still able to grow up in, and benefit
from, their culture, and will discuss particularly the
preparation of cultural plans, which can complement
care plans drafted by the Department of Family and
Community Services.

This seminar has been organised by the NSW Bar
Association’s Indigenous Barrister’s Strategy
Working Party, Ngalaya, the professional association
of Indigenous lawyers & law students and the NSW
Law Society’s Indigenous Issues Committee.

THIS SEMINAR IS OPEN TO MEMBERS OF THE NSW
BAR ASSOCIATION AND THE LAW SOCIETY OF NSW

REGISTRATION IS NOT REQUIRED

For more information, please contact Anna Hurtig Adair
ahurtigadair@nswbar.asn.au OR (02) 9229 1722
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